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Community Behavioral Health (CBH) has been the centralized location for the submission 

of Significant Incidents for the Department of Behavioral Health and Intellectual 

disAbilities (DBHIDS). CBH and DBHIDS will be separating the submission of 

Significant Incident Reports based on the funder of the service. Significant Incident 

Reports for individuals being funded by CBH should continue to be submitted to CBH per 

Provider Bulletin 20-20: Significant Incident Reporting issued on October 15, 2020. 

Any Significant Incidents involving county-funded services and the Behavioral Health 

Special Initiative (BHSI) should be submitted to DBHIDS at the following email address: 

DBHIDS.Compliance@phila.gov.  

Please direct any questions about this notice to Kathleen Painter, CBH’s Director of Quality 

Management, at 215-413-7568 or Kathleen.Painter@phila.gov, or DBHIDS’s Quality and 

Compliance Department Unit at DBHIDS.Compliance@phila.gov. 
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